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April 2, 2019  

Attention: HIATS providers 

Subject:  HIATS contract extension  

The current HIATS contract expires July 31, 2019. This is to notify the provider network that 
we will be optioning the remaining one year extension term, to terminate on July 31, 2020. A 
contract amendment letter will be sent out to all providers in the near future to reflect this 
extension. 
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